

Kanawha Ski Club President's Update Jan 5. 2020

Crescent Ski Council ([crescentcouncil.org](http://crescentcouncil.org))

Diane Andrews' January President's Update has been sent to our members

All other activities have been cancelled due to the Coronavirus.

The board met online January 5

Our liability insurance policy expires Jan 31. We have deferred renewing the policy to determine whether our future activities will need to be covered by insurance.

We decided not to do a group skiing event at 7Springs this season due to the Coronavirus.

Dues for the year ended June 30 have been eliminated. No members will be dropped for nonpayment of dues. Those who have paid dues for this year will have them applied to 2021-22 year.

Crescent Ski Council will proceed to schedule 2021-22 trips to Steamboat and Sun Valley, Idaho.

Bob Galloway, President